Dear Faithful Co laborers, November-December 2021
Exciting Updates: We praise the Lord for the best
vision we can remember having. Both cataract
surgeries were a success, our corneas are healthy, and
we will not need to wear glasses. We will be trying a
contact lens for the left eye. Thank you for praying
and those who gave offerings toward these expenses.
It has been an amazing experience for which we are
grateful.

Sending Church: "
Old Suwanee Baptist Church We are having visitors on a regular basis at Vision Baptist Church in Crestview Florida. Since our last
prayer letter, we have had 5 new members added to the church. The church is still praying for a
permanent place to worship, whether God provides land or a building, we need His wisdom. Also,
our finances are steadily growing as well as our attendance. We appreciate the special offering from
one of our supporting churches toward our building fund.

We were privileged to visit Rest Haven Baptist a supporting church for a Wednesday night service.
We appreciate their love and hospitality.

Exercising Faith: Sickness has been a reality for all of us, therefore, please pray for full recovery and
strength for the coming year. Please remember our team members as we begin 2022 together; the
Chacons, Gates, Johnsons, Muscotts, Rendons, Saunders, Smiths, and the Tubillias family. Brother
Oliver is on continuous oxygen while still serving God faithfully.

- Enjoying Family: We attended the wedding of our first granddaughter
(}‘/\9@&&&?242 Ashley, who was married to Jared Brown December 18™. He is presently
; éﬂ;,\ finishing his basic training for the Army. We were blessed by a member of
‘;@E\‘Sm our home church to have the wonderful opportunity to spend 3 days with
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Thank you for the gifts and cards for Christmas. We hope you and your
family had a very Blessed Christmas and you have an exciting New Year
filled with God’s blessings.

Pastors, we are making plans to visit supporting churches this coming year. If you wish to have us
come for an in person visit, please let us know.

Looking Unto Jesus,

James and Cathy Hansawrds

| Being confident of this very thing, that he which fath Gegun a good
- work in you will perform it until the day of Jesus Chist: - Qhil 16



